PUBLIC NOTICE
PUBLIC HEARINGS

Notice is hereby given that Valor Academy will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, October 17, 2023 at 7:00 A.M., at which time any interested person may be heard. The purpose of the hearing is to review exceeding the amount of time students may be required to spend on state required and other assessments, as outlined in Ohio Revised Code Section 3301.0729. The public hearing will be held at Valor Academy, 1330 Atcheson St., Columbus, Ohio 43203.

Notice is hereby given that Valor Academy will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, October 17, 2023 at 7:00 A.M., at which time any interested person may be heard. The purpose of the hearing is to review information and to allow comments from the community regarding the use of the school’s IDEA funds. The public hearing will be held at Valor Academy, 1330 Atcheson St., Columbus, Ohio 43203.

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors meeting of Valor Academy will be held on Tuesday, October 17, 2023, immediately following the public hearings. The board meeting will be held at Valor Academy, 1330 Atcheson St., Columbus, Ohio 43203.  The purpose of the board meeting is to consider various administrative matters and to address any other general business that may properly come before the Board of Directors.
